
June 2 RESTORE Meeting Cancelled 
Wednesday, May 28, 2014 - 9:23am 

The regularly scheduled Monday, June 2, RESTORE Advisory Committee 
meeting has been cancelled. 

The RESTORE Advisory Committee meetings are scheduled for the first 
Monday of each month from 4 to 6 p.m. in the Board Chambers, first floor, 
221 Palafox Street, Pensacola. 

For more information regarding the RESTORE Advisory Committee’s 
mission, its members, a complete listing of upcoming regularly scheduled 
board meetings and more, visit myescambia.com/restore or contact Felicia 
Knight, (850) 595-4988. 
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